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At the end of the workshop, all participants completed the questionnaire evaluation of the 

workshop, which showed a good level of appreciation. The details of the evaluation are 

reported and commented in the graph below:  

 

 
 
Participants appreciated the organization of the workshop (9.9 / 10) and the contents 
developed (9,7 / 10). "I found it particularly useful to compare the experiences of innovation 
between different educational sectors and the emergence of solutions to identified problems": 
this is one of the comments that best sum up the point of view of the participants, confirmed 
by the positive score obtained by the interaction between the participants (9,6 / 10). Contents 
have been considered as appropriate (9,4 / 10), in line with the initial expectations (9,6 / 10) 
and well developed (9, 7). The result is a very good score average of 9.5 / 10. 
 
 


